
Safety Message of the Day for IMEA Members

Eye and Face Protection Safety Message
Thousands of people are blinded each year from work-related eye injuries that could have been prevented with the proper selection and 
use of eye and face protection.

OSHA requires employers to ensure the safety of all employees in the work environment. Eye and face protection must be provided 
whenever necessary to protect against chemical, environmental, radiological or mechanical irritants and hazards.

1910.133(a)(1)
The employer shall ensure that each affected employee uses appropriate eye or face protection when exposed to eye or face hazards 
from flying particles, molten metal, liquid chemicals, acids or caustic liquids, chemical gases or vapors, or potentially injurious light 
radiation.




